School Messenger
9-5-21

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· There is no school Monday, September 6th for Labor Day.
· STAR Reading and Math testing will begin Tuesday, September 7th.  It is very important that students come to school this entire week (unless they are sick or quarantined due to COVID).
· Per Central Office: Progress Reports for the first nine weeks will be sent home on Tuesday, September 14.   This change will not affect the issuance date of Report Cards (October 12).
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. Our students are 3 feet apart in classrooms and just as a reminder, masks are not mandatory but strongly encouraged. Those students who wear a mask properly and consistently will not have to quarantine due to close contact. If you have any questions, please email our nurses at:
danielle.ulmer@acboe.net or tracy.phillips@acboe.net .  You may also find their email addresses on our school website.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope you have a great afternoon, a wonderful week, Happy Labor Day, and Go Eagles!!




